

January 2008

Dates to remember:

Saturday Jan. 19 – Cherrydale Mega Event -  10:00A.M. and 12 noon.

Jan. 21, 22, 23 – School closed.  End of first semester.

Thursday, Jan. 24 – Carnegie Science Center Assembly

Jan. 28 to Feb. 1 - Book Fair

Wednesday, Jan. 30 - Family Night

Wednesday, Feb. 13 – PTA meeting – 6:30P.M.
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February PTA meeting 

The February PTA meeting will be held on the 13th at 6:30 P.M.  Child care will be available.  RSVP for child care to Tracy Fleck at 535-4760.
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Scholastic Book Fair and Family Night

The book fair will take place the week of Jan. 28 to 

Feb. 1.  Your child will be visiting the book fair during his or her gym period.  Wednesday, Jan. 30 will be Family Night and you may join your child to purchase books.  Activities and snacks are planned for the evening.

Volunteers with clearances and board approval are needed during school hours; please contact Tracy Fleck 535-4760.

Cherrydale Mega Event

The Mega Event for the Cherrydale fundraiser will be on Sat. January 19. We have 127 students who qualified by selling ten or more items.  Volunteers are needed to assist the kids throughout the activities. Ten to fifteen volunteers would be ideal. No clearances are needed since all parents are present.  Please let us know ASAP if you are willing to help.  Volunteers are asked to come at 9:15 for instruction for the 10:00 session.  PreK, K, 1 & 2 starts at 10.  Volunteers are asked to come at 11:15 for instruction for the noon session. Grades 3, 4 & 5 starts at 12.  This event is being held at the East Side Gym.
December Newsletter Corrections

We apologize for names omitted or spelled wrong on the list of students who participated in the Cherrydale Fundraiser.  The following students also participated:  Codi Smith, Dakarai Tisinger, Aaliyah Tisinger, Justin Mulkey, Jacob Mulkey and Jakob Brezovic.

Clearance reimbursement

Did you know that the PTA will reimburse you for your clearances as long as you volunteer for the PTA?  Come to the next PTA meeting for details and to join in the fun.

2007 – 2008 PTA Officers

President – Tracy Fleck jtfleck@atlanticbb.net
Vice President – Melissa Neisner, mlneisner@yahoo,com
Vice President – Shauna Malcolm smalcolm@atlanticbb.net


Vice President – Doug Henry

Treasurer – Anita Orris nenners97@yahoo.com
Asst. Treasurer –Kathy Bold nealum85@gmail.com
Recording Secretary – Sharon Johnson slimsharoncunningham58@yahoo.com
Corresponding Secretary– Terri Custer diamond4871@aol.com
If you have a question, suggestion or would like to get involved with the PTA, please feel free to email one of the officers or send a note to the school with your child and write “PTA” on the envelope.  There will be lots of opportunities to be involved with your child’s school this year and lots of committees that you may join.  Come to the next PTA meeting and find out how you can get involved.




Box Tops for Education     
Once again this year the PTA has been collecting Box Tops.  We earned $746.00 from our fall collection.  Please check the products you purchase and cut them off.  Collection envelopes are in each classroom. During February, Box Tops will again be counted.   Please contact Brandy Fraska if you have any questions or would like to help with the box tops.  The website for information about what box tops to collect is www.boxtops4education.com
East Side PTA website

www.geocities.com/eastsidepta/index.html
The East Side PTA now has a website.  Check it out at the above address.  A big thank you to Mrs. Lisa Dryzal for creating and maintaining the PTA website.  Be sure to check for monthly updates.  

State and National PTA websites

Be sure to check out the PA and National PTA’s websites to learn more about the PTA and get helpful updates.

http://www.pta.org

http://www.papta.org
School Library in need of volunteers

The school library is looking for volunteers.  Please consider donating your time.  Contact Mrs. Hindman at the school , Clearances and board approval are required.

Upcoming Fundraisers

We will be selling candles from Feb. 1 to Feb. 15.  Delivery of the candles will be March 7.  Look for information soon.  

We will be selling Marianna’s subs and pizzas in April.

2007-2008 Yearbook Committee

As we move forward into 2008 we are in need of help for the Lifetouch yearbook.  We are looking for anyone interested in chairing or being on the committee  theYearbook Committee to help put the book together.  We are behind schedule and need to move quickly if there is to be a yearbook.  Please contact Tracy Fleck 535-4760.

Trojan T-shirt Sale

We have T-shirts leftover from our Fall Spirit Sale. Sale price is $5.00 each.  We have small, medium, and large children and adult sizes available.  Please contact Melissa Neisner at 242-7833 for more information.

Spelling Bee Winners

Congratuations to the all the students who participated in the first annual East Side Spelling Bee.  The following students were the first, second, and third place winners for each grade level.

5th Grade
Champion: Essence Gunby
2nd Place: Hannah Fleck
3rd Place: Michala Brown
 
4th Grade
Champion: Shyheim Smith
2nd Place: Rebecca Ogline
3rd Place: Noah Sadler
 
3rd Grade
Champion: Anthony Loboi
2nd Place: Aliza Armann
3rd Place: Valbona Dede
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